
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Office of the Dean Academic Affairs 
National Institute of Technology  Srinagar 

 

 

 
Notice for UG II Year (Batch 2019) 

Dated: 27-02-2021 

No:  NIT/DAA/2021/96 
Dated:  February 27, 2021 

 

This is for the information of all UG students Batch 2019 (all branches) 

 

1. Due to the recent surge in Covid — 19 cases across different states. 

2. Request of students, to reconsider the decision of physical reporting. 

 
It has been decided to defer the physical reporting of B Tech II year students to a 
later date. 
 
Further Notice issued vide  No: NIT/DAA/21/84, DT: 20-02-2021, and Point No 4 of 
the Notice issued by Dean (SW) No: NIT/DSW/21/44, DT: 20-02-2021 stands 
cancelled. 
 
The students should not physically report at the Institute on 08-03-2021. New date 
for physical reporting will be notified separately in due course of time. 
 
The class registration of 4'

h
 Semester students (all branches) will be as per the 

already issued academic calendar, i.e. on 1-2 March 2021. 
 
The registration will be completely through online mode viz.  

 

Payment of fee by the students; 

 

Selection of subjects by the students; 
 

Approval of the student registration by their respective semester coordinators. The 

classes will be held in online mode as per the issued time table. 
 
 

(Najeeb-ud-din) 

Dean Academic Affairs 
 

Copy to: 

 

1. All Deans for information please 
2. All HoD’s for information Please 

3. PA to Director for the information of Director Please 

4. Web Incharge, to upload the notice on the Institute Website at the earliest 


